
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Totnes        Term:  Summer 1                 2024-2025              Topic: Festivals 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 
A short term has been and gone with two 

four day weeks this term. 

 

 

We have studied and explored the 

Mexican festival “Day of the Dead” for 

our topic this term. Decorative sugar skulls 

were observed and then recreated by 

the class. The boys then baked a 

traditional bread that Mexican people 

would eat during the festival – pan de 

muertes! Alongside preparing fajitas with 

some excellent chopping skills on display! 

 

 

In Maths, we have focussed on shape – 

both 2D and 3D shape. We have 

specifically looked at the properties of 

these shapes and where they may be 

located in the local environment. This has 

been taught alongside our basic addition 

and subtraction too. 

 

 

In P.E, the class have started their 

athletics unit with Averil and have started 

to practise field events. It has been 

brilliant to see so many of the students 

have a go at the hammer throw and try 

and master the tricky technique. 

 

Finally in our world of work lessons, we 

had the opportunity to practise good 

and (very) bad customer service in a 

café scenario. The boys were a little 

shocked at how staff could potentially 

treat paying customers! 

 

 

Hope everybody has a great week off! 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  23rd May 2025 

First day back: 2nd June 2025 

 


